
BLUE CROSS BLUE SHIELD OF MASSACHUSETTS AND SOUTHCOAST HEALTH SYSTEM
REACH AGREEMENT

BOSTON – October 18, 2019  – Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts (Blue Cross) and Southcoast Health
System have reached agreement on a new, four-year contract that reflects our mutual commitment of meeting
the needs of our members and patients across the South Coast region. The agreement will ensure that Blue
Cross members can continue to receive the exceptional in-network care they are accustomed to at Southcoast
Health.

The contract reflects both the urgency to address rising health care costs while providing the necessary
resources required by Southcoast Health to continue investing in its clinicians, technology, and innovative
services, which have earned Southcoast Health recognition as one of the top community health systems in
Massachusetts.

We’re grateful for the community’s patience during our negotiations over these past few months.

For further information: Blue Cross: Amy McHugh, 617.246.2311, amy.mchugh@bcbsma.com Southcoast:
Shawn Badgley, 508-566-9500, badgleys@southcoast.org
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